
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

LYDDEN HILL RACE CIRCUIT, DOVER 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
For the safety of the public during event weekends at Lydden Hill Race 

Circuit, Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 
through traffic on various roads in the vicinity of Lydden Hill Circuit, 

Lydden, near Dover.  
 

On certain weekends when Lydden Hill is hosting events, a number of 

roads in Denton and Wootton will be closed to through traffic. 
 

These restrictions apply on the following planned dates  
 

• 29 & 31 May 2021 
• 4 July 2021 

• 23 & 24 October 2021 
• 6 & 7 November 2021 

 
~ There will be no access from the A260 Canterbury Road / The Street 

to Lydden Hill Race Circuit using any of the roads specified ~ 
 

The roads affected and extents of closures are as defined below 
 

DENTON LANE and SHELVIN LANE closed at their junctions with A260 

Canterbury Road 
GEDDINGE LANE closed to the west of the entrance to AB Crush 

Panelcraft 
SIDE HILLS (leading to CLINTS LANE) closed at the junction with A260 

Canterbury Road 
WOOTTON LANE closed at the junction with Stockham Lane 

 
The above closures apply between 07:00 hours and 13:00 hours each 

day on specified days 



 
SHELVIN LANE closed at the junction with the A2 Trunk Road between 

15:30 hours and 18:00 hours each day. 
 

The alternative route to access and exit Lydden Hill Race Circuit is via 
A260 The Street, Canterbury Road and A2 Trunk Road, and vice versa.   

 
Personnel will be on site to allow managed access for residents, 

businesses and visitors affected by the closures. 
 

This Order comes into force from 29 May 2021 and continues in force 
for the remainder of the calendar year. 

 
There is a chance that the above restrictions might also be imposed 

for any other events that are subsequently arranged or rescheduled 

during 2021. 
 

 
 

Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


